

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place
Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488
Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

23 February 2018

Garrick Wright-McNaughton

E:mail: Garrick@taxpayers.org.nz

Dear Mr Wright-McNaughton

I refer to your e-mail, dated 25 January 2018, requesting information on the amount paid by the Council to LGNZ, SOLGM and Chamber of Commerce for the 2016/17 Financial year.

The Council has spent the following in the 2016/17 financial year (excluding GST):

Membership: LGNZ \$97,712.00

SOLGM \$21,137.00 Otago Chamber of Commerce \$2,870.00

Meetings: Otago Chamber of Commerce \$709.00

Conferences: SOLGM \$7,294.00 (includes activities

classed as forums)

Please note that the above excludes any expenditure related to the attendance at provider training.

Yours faithfully

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer